
 
WEBINAR ON COMPETITIVE PROGRAMMING 

 

 

Sri Sairam Engineering College, Department of Information Technology is happy to announce 

that webinar on ‘Competitive Programming’ was successfully held on 21st September, 2021 

which was inaugurated by our beloved Head of the Department, Dr.T.Sheela and coordinated 

by the campus team. The Webinar was hosted by Mr. Shantanu Shubham, Software 

Development Engineering, Associated with Coding Ninjas, Schlumberger. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 


